BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT & PARISH WEBSITE
(November 28-29)

ROAD TO RENEWAL: 
BISHOP SCHARFENBERGER’S PASTORAL LETTER

Our Apostolic Administrator, Bishop Edward B. Scharfenberger has issued a Pastoral Letter to the Clergy, Religious and Lay Faithful of our diocese.  The letter is being mailed to registered Catholic households as well as being made available at all of our parishes and Catholic Institutions in time for the First Sunday of Advent, November 29, 2020.  The purpose of the Pastoral Letter is to provide the spiritual foundation for our Diocesan Road to Renewal Initiative.  Everyone in our diocese is encouraged to read the Pastoral Letter and to spend time reflecting and sharing with one another the significance of this call to renewal in the Diocese of 
Buffalo.   


PULPIT ANNOUNCEMENT
(Weekends of November 21-22)

This week in the mail every registered parishioner will be receiving a copy of the Pastoral Letter prepared by our Diocesan Apostolic Administrator, Bishop Edward B. Scharfenberger.  The purpose of the Pastoral Letter is to provide the spiritual foundation for our Diocesan Road to Renewal Initiative.  Everyone is strongly encouraged to read the Pastoral Letter and to reflect upon it as we go forward in the pastoral renewal of our diocesan family. Copies of the letter may also be obtained here in our parish church. Thank you!

PULPIT ANNOUNCEMENT
(Weekend of November 28-29)

During this past week, registered parishioners should have received in the mail a copy of the Pastoral Letter prepared by our Diocesan Apostolic Administrator, Bishop Edward B. Scharfenberger.  The purpose of the Pastoral Letter is to provide the spiritual foundation for our Diocesan Road to Renewal Initiative.  Everyone is strongly encouraged to read the Pastoral Letter and to reflect upon it as we go forward in the pastoral renewal of our diocesan family. Copies of the letter may also be obtained here in our parish church.  Thank you!







